

PAN AMERICAN ROUND TABLE OF ALAMO-SAN JUAN-PHARR CELEBRATES ITS 65TH ANNIVERSARY



During the 65th Anniversary Celebration, members of the PART of Alamo-San Juan-Pharr took great pride in honoring some of their past directors. Seated (l to r), Margot Arevalo Gonzalez, Alliance Corresponding Secretary, Maria Elena Corona, current Director, Elsie Perez, Alliance Director General, and Elvia Linnard, 1997-1999. Standing (l to r) Anna Sandoval, 2011-2013, Joy Welch, 2001-2003, Estela Villegas, 2009-2011. Not pictured is Mary Talboys, 1999-2001



(l to r) Alliance Director General, Elsie Perez, presents a Certificate of Recognition to Alamo-San Juan-Pharr PART commemorating the Table's 65th Anniversary. Maria Elena Corona, present Table Director receives the certificate on behalf of the Table



(l to r) Maria Elena Corona, Alamo-San Juan-Pharr PART Director, Gloria Cantu, Alamo-San Juan-Pharr First Associate Director



Standing (I to r) are: Raquel Garcia, Blanca Garza, Joy Welch, Estela Casares, Estela Villegas, Yolanda Martinez, Yolanda Anders, Yamilet Villanueva, Delia Soza, Ida Lazo, Angelita Cantu, Yolanda Ramirez, Anna Sandoval, Gloria Cantu and Corrine Conquest. Seating are: (I to r) Mary Hickman, Maria Elena Corona, Director; Elsie Perez, Alliance Director General; Elvia Linnard (93yrs) and Magdalena Sandoval (95yrs). Unable to be in the picture but attended meeting are: Minerval Salazar, Hilda Adame, Mary Talboys and Mary Bard.

Return to Alamo-San Juan-Pharr Homepage...